
 

   

 
Ref. No : TIAD/23-24/CIR/C023                                              May 5th , 2023 

CIRCULAR 

Subject : Advisory regarding Examinations 

Dear Students, 

As we are in the midst of our ongoing examinations, we would like to remind you 

of the importance of adhering to the exam schedule and guidelines set forth by 

the university. 

We would like to emphasize that it is crucial that no student makes any plans/ 

outstation plan that could potentially interfere with their exam schedule. Any 

notifications received from the university regarding changes in exam dates or 

rescheduling should be strictly followed. 

It is important to note that the college cannot be held responsible for any issues 

that may arise if a student fails to attend an exam due to their own personal 

commitments or negligence. 

We understand that this is a stressful time for all of our students, but we urge you 

to prioritize your academic responsibilities and ensure that you are fully prepared 

for each of your exams. Your success is our top priority, and we are here to 

support you every step of the way. 

Best of luck for your exams! 

 

 
 

 
Dr. Madhu Aggrawal 
Director 
Tecnia Institute of Art & Design 
 
 
 


